For Immediate Release

September 16, 2013

"Remembering a Hill" A Brown Bag Lecture by Julie Paine Fritz

PROGRAM: Remembering a Hill, A Brown Bag Lecture by Julie Paine

Fritz

DATE: Noon, Monday, September 30, 2013

LOCATION: East Tennessee History Center

601 South Gay Street Knoxville, TN 37902

ADMISSION: FREE | Attendees are encouraged to bring a "brown bag"

lunch



In her new book, *Remembering a Hill: Growing Up in the Fifties*, Julie Paine Fritz captures the essence of growing up on in Knoxville and Bearden Hill in the 1950s. Those who remember this time, as well as those too young to have these memories, will enjoy her warm, detailed descriptions of people and events and her collection of stories, described as "unique enough to be quirky and funny, yet universal enough to cause readers to dig back into their own lives and relive their memories of the time." A book signing will follow the lecture, and copies of the book will be available for sale, with the proceeds generously benefitting ETHS.

The program is sponsored by 21st Mortgage, and free and open to the public. The lecture will begin at noon at the East Tennessee History Center, 601 S. Gay Street, Knoxville. Guests are invited to bring a "Brown Bag" lunch and enjoy the lecture. Soft drinks will be available. For more information on the lecture, exhibitions, or museum hours, call 865-215-8824 or visit the website at www.EastTNHistory.org.

End Release